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Mr. Frank LoGuidice

San Gabriel Valley Water Company — Plant B24
P.O. Box 6010

El Monte, CA 91734

TERMINATION OF COVERAGE UNDER GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE
REQUIREMENTS FOR SPECIFIED DISCHARGES TO GROUNDWATER IN SANTA CLARA
AND LOS ANGELES RIVER BASINS - SAN GABRIEL VALLEY WATER COMPANY
CONSTRUCTION OF WELLS AT B24 PLANT, 14650 NELSON AVENUE, CITY OF
INDUSTRY (FILE NO. 04-183, WDR ORDER NO. 93-010, CI - 8859).

Dear Mr. LoGuidice:

In our letter dated February 3, 2005, we informed you that the subject discharge is regulated under Order
No. 93-010, Series No. 019, which specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR).

In a letter dated November 19, 2007, you notified the Regional Board that construction for the project
requiring this permit was completed in the summer of 2007, and you wish to terminate the WDR for
Plant B24. '

The monitoring results were provided to the Regional Board in quarterly monitoring reports. Since you
have completed the construction project and no longer need the WDR, the coverage under Board Order
No. 93-010, Series No. 019 for the subject facility is hereby terminated.

If you have any questions, please contact Project Manager, Ms. Dionisia Rodriguez, at (213) 620-6122 or
Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Rebecca Chou, at (213) 620-6156.

Sincerely,

cc! Mr. Chris Diggs, San Gabriel Valley Water Company
Mr. Francis Pearce, Los Angeles County, Department of Health Services, Water and Sewage
Programs
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